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TPOL Demo Codes were initially provided to all New NC TP Coordinators upon request from TPOL Manager to TPI IT. TP Coordinators had access to the 0-12 modules for 12 months. Later in 2017 a formal welcoming email was sent from the NC TPOL Manager to each new TP Coordinator sharing TPOL pertinent documents, flyers, brochures and video links. In this email it was stated that they would also receive a Demo Code to familiarize themselves and other professionals in their LIAs/counties about TPOL.


1. Demo codes continue to be provided to all new TP Coordinators, TP Outreach Coordinators and TP Data Specialists in the TP LIAs/Service Areas through Triple P America. The NC TPOL Manager responds to the initial welcome letter sent to each new coordinator and Specialist from the TP Coordinator informing new staff that they will receive a Demo Code the following week.

2. The above email is copied to the NC TPA Liaison/Implementation Specialist requesting that a demo code be issued to the new staff from TPA codes which mirror the current NC 0-12 individual caregiver codes.

3. Child Care Professionals and TP Providers may also receive Demo Codes through their respective TP Coordinator upon request to the NC TPA Consultant via email. General contact information must be provided including the Name of the TP Provider, their email address and a telephone number.

4. TPOL Demo Codes are good for 12 months. Coordinators and Providers may request an extension of their Demo Code by emailing a request to the NC TPA Liaison/Specialist.

5. All staff with Demo Codes are encouraged to ask questions and/or share issues by contacting the NC TPOL Manager (joan.crissey@dhhs.nc.gov ).
